PTO Monthly News!

December, 2020

Have a Happy Holiday Break!

The Centennial PTO would like to wish all of you a safe, healthy, happy and relaxing winter break!

We're all looking forward to a COVID Free 2021!

PTO Meeting schedule for the school year – all are welcome to all meetings!

2020-2021	PTO Meetings (9-10am) All Are Welcome!	
01/28/21	PTO General Meeting	http://meet.google.com/fvn-jmnw-kzj
02/25/21	PTO Executive Board Meeting	http://meet.google.com/bkt-drvg-yve
03/18/21	PTO General Meeting	http://meet.google.com/abd-qbkv-qjg
04/22/21	PTO Executive Meeting	http://meet.google.com/vei-vmwz-mo
04/22/21	PTO General Meeting	http://meet.google.com/vme-cwfg-gw

Other PTO News

Grocery Card Program - We've partnered with Safeway and King Soopers to earn rewards every time you shop. Lucky's has temporarily withdrawn their program but if you shop at King Soopers or Safeway, please check out how to sign up and learn more here!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSfFiuwmWulD2nCoQ-5aLNHRsUXRcHKGNRui4lRanL0E6KsDtw/viewform

Interested in purchasing Spirit Wear? https://apparelnow.com/centennial-middle-school-boulder-co-apparel

We'll soon be discussing officers and positions for the next school year. If you have any interest in helping out, we're always looking for more volunteers to help as it takes a village, please reach out! Please email centennialmspto@gmail.com to see how you can get involved or attend one of our monthly meetings noted above to learn more!

The mission of the Centennial Middle School PTO is to:

- work together as a team with our teachers, administrators, parents, and students
- provide volunteer and financial support to further the mission of the school
- foster a welcoming and diverse school community

Centennial Middle School R'ISE Values: Respect, Responsibility, Integrity, Safety, Empathy